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Mr. Byong Ho Kim
President

Korando Corporation
P.O. Box 20538

GMF, GU 96921 Aﬁf W

Ref: Bile/Pigua Bridge Replacement
Project No. GU-NH-NBIS(007)
ELECTRICAL PLAN

Dear Mr. Kim:

Korando has indicated at meetings and per their submitted schedule that they intend to modify
the electrical plan shown on the contract drawings to use underground cable rather than overhead
cables and at a different location than shown in the plans.

Korando has been instructed on numerous occasions at progress meetings that a formal request
for a change order is required to initiate a change in the scope of the work. The proposed change
would be reviewed and if acceptable, a change order would be considered. Korando has not
submitted a request for a change order and has proceeded without authorization.

The Department of Public Works (DPW) hereby reminds Korando that they are obligated under
contract to perform the work as shown on the plans and specified in the contract. Korando has no
authority to make unilateral changes to the contract and should not assume approval for any
modifications to the electrical plans. DPW has not authorized changes to the contract with regard
to the temporary or permanent electrical plans. Any efforts expended on the non-authorized
electrical plans is at Korando’s risk and expense and will not be accepted or paid for outside the
contract change order process. Therefore, Korando is instructed to perform the work in
accordance with the contract, specifications and drawings. Any modification of contract
requirements must be through the contract change order process.

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact, Mr. Isidro Duarosan.
Supervisor, Federal-Aid Highway Construction Section at 649-3104, Mr. Crispin Bensan, Project
Engineer, DPW at 649-3115, Mr. Houston Anderson, Construction Manager, Parsons
Transportation Group, Inc. at 648-1066 or Mr. Jack Marlowe, Chief Resident Project
Representative, Stanley Consultants at 646-3466.

542 North Marine Corps Drive, Tamuning, Guahan 96913, Tel (671) 646-3131, Fax (671) 649-6178























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































